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From 2 December 2021, we began accepting submissions on our Minimum feed-in tariff review 

2022-23 via Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the 

opportunity to send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

 

Other fees and charges 

It seems inconsistent to want consumers to install and develop solar technologies for their homes, 

then greatly reduce the sola feed-in tariff. The ROI for a solar system should be aimed at 7-8 

years, with the reduction in feed-in rates this make less sense economically. 

That said, I noticed some providers have now started charging over $1 per day for service charges 

and I believe this should be capped by the government in range. We have moved to a provider that 

charges half this amount. 

 

The social cost of carbon 

The idea would be to incentivise consumers to install solar + battery systems in their homes. 

Scrap the ability for council to not allow panels to face the street, allow better ROI for consumers or 

greatly reduce rates, service charges for consumers that have either or installed. 

 

Are there any other matters relevant to the review we should consider? 

Let consumers in 2-3 years in advance of significant changes, i.e. tariff changes so they can plan 

solar system installs. 

The future would be to have all Victorian households having at least 3kW solar systems, which 
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would greatly reduce our pollutants and put less stress on energy requirements. 

 


